
 

 

 

 

Notice of Postponement 

Media Advisory 

Postponement of the Relaunch of the 8-Principle Plan of Action for Women’s 

Empowerment and Gender Equality 

Date: 15 September 2025 

The Department of Public Service and Administration (DPSA) wishes to inform the 

media and all stakeholders that the relaunch of the 8-Principle Plan of Action for 

Women’s Empowerment and Gender Equality, originally scheduled for 18 

September 2025, has been postponed. 

A new date for the event will be announced shortly. We sincerely apologize for any 

inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

Contact Information: 

For media inquiries, please reach out to: 

• Mr. Moses Mushi (Director: Communication DPSA) 

Phone: 082 972 6595 

Email: mosesm@dpsa.gov.za 

• Mr. Sakhi Dlala (Deputy Director Digital Media) 

Phone: 078 746 8169 

Email: Sakhikhaya.Dlala@dpsa.gov.za 

We thank you for your continued support and look forward to your participation when 

the new date is confirmed. 
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